
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 
 
July 7th 1926. 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 
session at 7:30 o'clock P.M. with President Bell presiding. Those 
present and answering at roll call were Councilmen Bell, Bear, 
Ellison, Fairley, Logsden, Meders & Moslander. City Manager 
Thompson & City Clerk Peck were present. City Attorney Hinman was 
absent. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session and of the special 
session held June 30 were read and approved. 
 

A communication from the Chamber of Commerce endorsing the plan 
of the City Council to hire a city planner to zone the city and 
to make other plans in reference to future development of the 
town was read. 
 
The Grand Junction Street Railway Co presented a letter stating 
that permission is being asked for them to remove certain street 
car tracks in the city, doing away with the city street car 
service. On motion of Councilman Meders, seconded by Councilman 
Bear the communication was laid on the table for future 
consideration. 
 
R.A. Ross, president of the Chamber of Commerce and several other 
members of the board were present also endorsing the plan of the 

City Council to hire a city planner to zone the city. 
 
Councilman Meders moved, seconded by Councilman Moslander that 
the City Manager be authorized to employ a city planner to zone 
and make other plans for the future development of the City. The 
firm of City Planners to submit to the Council an outline of the 
proposed plan. Upon which motion all the Councilmen voted "YEA" 
and the President declared the motion carried. 
 
Dr. Oyler a resident on North Seventh Street appeared before the 
Council asking the water and gas lines on said street between 
Teller and North be replaced before any paving is done. Dr. Oyler 
was assured that paving would not be placed on any street unless 
the water and other lines were in good condition. 

 
The A & W Root Beer Store filed an application for a permit to 
dispense soft drinks. Upon motion of Councilman Moslander 
seconded by Councilman Logsden the permit was granted. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Council, the 
meeting adjourned upon motion of Councilman Logsden, seconded by 
Councilman Bear. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
City Clerk 


